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What helps children and young 
people feel like they belong to 
their school community?
The Mulberry Bush is contributing to 
the ongoing conversation about the 
importance of belonging in educational 
settings by providing a platform for 
educators to learn and share research 
for cultivating this important aspect  
of school culture. 

The Mulberry Bush is hosting a  
free online conference featuring  
Ceri Brown and Alison Douthwaite 
from Bath University, Ellie Costello 
from Square Peg and David Colley, 
Matt Wareham and Caryn Onions 
from The Mulberry Bush.
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Thursday 26 June 09.30 - 12.30
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